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Askin, Tim

From: Drefcinski, Bradford <Bradford.Drefcinski@milwaukeecountywi.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 2:38 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: FW: WI SHPO comments regarding proposed Lake Park Pavilion Roof Replacement, Milwaukee 

County, WI

Tim – FYI the SHPO has approved the replacement of cedar shake roofing on the Lake Park Pavilion/Bistro. 
 
 
Brad A. Drefcinski, PLA 
Landscape Architect/Project Manager 
 
Milwaukee County Parks 
414-257-4772 (direct), 414-257-8190 (fax) 
bradford.drefcinski@milwaukeecountywi.gov 
www.countyparks.com 
 
 

From: TYLER BARRETT HOWE <tyler.howe@wisconsinhistory.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 9:46 AM 
To: Garrett O'Marrah <go@noffkeroofing.com>; Drefcinski, Bradford <Bradford.Drefcinski@milwaukeecountywi.gov> 
Subject: WI SHPO comments regarding proposed Lake Park Pavilion Roof Replacement, Milwaukee County, WI 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Milwaukee County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the conte

 
Good morning gentlemen: 
 
The WI State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) has discussed your recommendations regarding cedar shingles in 
your email dated 13 April 2020.  It is our opinion if you follow those recommendations we do not believe your 
proposed project should pose an adverse impact to the pavilion.  As such, it is the opinion that the proposed local unit 
of government project may proceed as planned.  Should construction plans change, or cultural resources or human 
remains be encountered, all work should cease and this office notified so we may continue the consultation process. 
 
A signed hard-copy of Request for SHPO Comments form will be mailed as soon as practicable.  Please do not hesitate 
to contact me should you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Tyler 
 
Tyler B. Howe, PhD 
Compliance Section Manager 
State Historic Preservation Office 
Wisconsin Historical Society 
 
(608) 264-6508 
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https://www.wisconsinhistory.org 
 
This message is intended for the sole use of the individual and entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that 
is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended addressee, nor 
authorized to receive for the intended addressee, you are hereby notified that you may not use, copy, disclose or distribute to 
anyone the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received this message in error, please 
immediately advise the sender by reply email and delete the message.  


